
	

	
	
	

	
To	the	William	Floyd	Community,		
	
It	is	with	deep	regret	that	the	Mastics-Moriches-Shirley	Community	Library	Board	of	Trustees	has	
accepted	the	resignation	of	Board	Trustee	Vigliotta.	
Mr.	Vigliotta,	who	has	served	on	our	Board	since	2013,	has	resigned	for	personal	reasons.	We	thank	
him	for	his	service	to	our	community	and	wish	him	all	the	best	on	his	future	endeavors.		
	
By	law,	the	Board	of	Trustees	has	three	options	regarding	this	vacant	seat.		

1.	Leave	it	vacant	and	fill	the	seat	with	the	trustee	election	held	in	April	2019.		
2.	Have	a	special	election	to	fill	the	seat	for	the	remainder	of	the	original	term,	at	a	projected	
cost	of	$5,000.	
3.	Appoint	someone	to	fill	the	seat,	and	that	appointee	would	then	have	to	run	for	re-election	
in	April	2019	for	the	remainder	of	the	original	term	which	expires	6/30/2021.		

	
The	Board	of	Trustees	has	decided	to	choose	the	third	option	and	will	appoint	someone	to	fill	the	
seat	for	the	remainder	of	this	year,	to	maintain	a	governance	body	of	five	members.		
Therefore,	the	Board	of	Trustees	will	be	accepting	resumes	from	interested	community	members	
who	would	like	to	be	considered	for	appointment.		
The	requirements	to	be	a	member	of	the	Library	Board	Trustee	are:		
	
1.	Must	be	a	US	citizen	at	least	18	years	of	age,	not	employed	by	the	Mastics-Moriches-Shirley	
Community	Library.		
2.	Must	be	a	qualified	voter/resident	of	the	William	Floyd	School	District.		
	
The	Board	of	Trustees	requests	that	interested	individuals	email	his	or	her	resume	and	cover	letter	
explaining	why	he	or	she	would	be	an	asset	to	the	Board	to	krosalia@communitylibrary.org		
or	send	it	to	the	following	address:		

Mastics-Moriches-Shirley	Community	Library	
c/o		J.	Maiorana,	Board	President		
407	William	Floyd	Parkway	
Shirley,	NY	11967	

	
All	resumes	must	be	received	by	the	close	of	business	on	Tuesday,	January	15.	We	are	anticipating	
that	interviews	will	begin	that	evening.	On	behalf	of	the	Board	of	Trustees,	thank	you	for	your	
attention	in	this	matter.	
	


